
Ambassador Okada pays a visit to  

the University of the West Indies Seismic Research Center 

 

 

His Excellency Mitsuhiko Okada, Ambassador of Japan, called upon the 

University of the West Indies Seismic Research Center (SRC) on August 30st. SRC is 

carrying out observation, research and information provision on seismic, volcanic, and 

tsunami activities in eight countries and one territory in the East Caribbean region with 

funding from these participating countries. 

 

After the presentation of the SRC’s activities, given by Dr. Richard 

Robertson, Director of the SRC, and his staff, Ambassador Okada exchanged views on 

disaster risk prevention measures and shared his insight with them based on Japan's 

experience with tsunamis and seismic activities. 
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